
GNHA	BOG	Meeting	via	Zoom

January	13,	2021


PRESENT:		Shari	Whittaker,	Rich	Coan,	Barbara	Gilbert,	Cheryl	Kardys	(Secretary/non-board	
member),

Bob	Vancour,	Gina	Anselmo,	and	Dan	Anselmo

ABSENT:		Mary	Perron,	Tom	Perron,	and	Mike	Whaples


The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President	Whittaker	@7:07	pm.


A	motion	by	Bob	Vancour	and	seconded	by	Barbara	Gilbert	to	accept	the	minutes	as	corrected	
to	read	January	13,	2021	as	BOG	meeting	date.		UNANIMOUS


Barbara	presented	the	Treasurer’s	report	indicating	a	balance	of	$25,617.92	in	the	checking	
account	and	$127,964.40	in	the	in	the	Non-recurring	Parks	and	Rec	Fund.		(Full	report	in	the	
Secretary’s	file)


Bookkeeping	service:		Due	to	the	resignation	of	Mary	Perron,	Shari	informed	the	Board	that	the	
association	has	secured	the	services	of	Premier	Bookkeeping	Solutions.


Website:		Due	to	the	instability	of	the	website,	it	is	currently	will	be	used	only	for	the	posting	of	
minutes	and	notices	of	meeting	dates.


March	meeting:		Budget	estimates	will	be	due	prior	to	the	meeting	and	should	be	directed	to	
Barbara.


Discussion:		

	 	 1.		Sand	barrier	fencing	at	the	beach

	 	 2.		Weekend	trash	pick-up	at	the	beach	(summer	months)

	 	 

A	motion	by	Barbara	Gilbert	and	seconded	by	Bob	Vancour	to	adjourn	the	meeting	at	7:44	pm.		
UNANIMOUS


Cheryl	L	Kardys

Secretary



